Debra Thomeson

From: Mary Clemens <maryclemens1957 @hotmail.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 11, 2023 2:55 PM

To: Assembly

Subject: Investigation into July4, 2016 crash

| am writing to the Petersburg Borough Assembly to urge you to launch a third party investigation into the factors that
led to the vehicle crash and death of Molly Parks and Marie Giesbrecht.

This appears to have been a very preventable accident. The circumstances surrounding the accident need to be available
to the public so everyone can learn from this and prevent it from happening again. We all need to become aware of
what kinds of red flags to look for in all kinds of situations, to prevent further loss of life.

Sincerely,

Mary Clemens



